
 

Ackerman SFC Parking Lot Update: 7/30/18 to 8/3/18  
 
Work Completed: 
 
• Crews removed the remaining asphalt and the excavation of the gravel base in the Ackerman SFC parking lot is nearly complete.   

The Park District took receipt of a large portion of the gravel base and will repurpose the material for future projects.   

• The surveying and layout for the ribbon curb and parking lot islands has been performed. 

• All sections along the new concrete curb in the Ackerman SFC parking lot have been backfilled. Top soil, grass seed and seed blanket  
will be installed later. 

• The concrete footers for two of the three parking lot light poles have been removed. 

• The asphalt sidewalk that runs along Ackerman Drive has been removed.  A new concrete sidewalk will be installed in its place. 

• The old vehicle gates along Ackerman Drive have been removed. 

 

Upcoming Work: 

• Excavation for the ribbon curb and parking lot islands has been completed. Next week the 
concrete crew will form and pour the new concrete curbing. 

• Once the ribbon curb has had time to cure then the stone base will be added, and the new 
permeable pavers can be installed. 

• The new concrete sidewalk will be installed along Ackerman Drive. 

• New conduit and wiring will be installed, and the parking lot light poles will be relocated. 

• When the Ackerman SFC parking lot portion is nearing completion the asphalt crew will begin 
the grind and overlay portions of Ackerman Drive. Traffic may have to be diverted to the east 
entrance of Ackerman Park for a few days. Staff will provide notification as early as possible  
and will provide signage to assist patrons during this phase.    


